Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Moynihan, Dan (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 2:05 PM

To: John Jagiela; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Pieczykolan, Steve (CI-StPaul); Neis, Adrian (ClI-StPaul); Perucca, James (Cl-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (Cl-
StPaul); Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 134 Montrose Pl.Jagiela Ltr.1-18-19

Good Afternoon John,

In reference to the second sentence in the below email. This department would require documentation from the
manufacturer of the wash machine that would allow the modification to the length of the cord. Most manufacturers
would require the purchase of the exact replacement part to maintain the listing of the product. NEC 110.3(B) states
“listed and labeled equipment shall be installed and used in accordance with any instructions included in the listing or
labeling”. A Minnesota Licensed Electrical Contractor can also extend the permanent wiring to the wash machine to
reach the cord end, or maybe the wash machine can be moved to reach the receptacle. Hopefully this was helpful.

Dan Moynihan

Senior Electrical Inspector
Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806

P: 651-266-9036
dan.moynihan@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

DSI’s Mission: “To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public
health and safety for all.”

From: John Jagiela [mailto:john.jagiela@att.net]

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 11:04 AM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Moynihan, Dan (CI-StPaul) <dan.moynihan@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Pieczykolan, Steve (CI-StPaul)
<steve.pieczykolan@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul) <adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Perucca, James (CI-StPaul)
<james.perucca@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul) <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul)
<angie.wiese@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: Re: 134 Montrose Pl.Jagiela Ltr.1-18-19

Ms. Vang, Please advise Ms. Moermond that | will attend the Legislative Hearing at 1:30
PM today to provide additional information for her consideration.

I can have an electrician install a factory approved 10 foot washer cord and this will then
plug in directly to a wall outlet.



| talked to Donnelly Stucco. They advised that there is a new breathable concrete
coating that will work fine on the concrete on 134 Montrose Place. So | may decide to
use that to repair the peeling paint on the House. John

John S. Jagiela

Attorney at Law

Native American Finance & Gaming
Suite 2000

134 Montrose Place

St. Paul, Minnesota 55104

Tel: (651) 646-7277

Cell: (612) 280-6700

E-Mail: john.jagiela@att.net

On Friday, January 18, 2019, 10:42:58 AM CST, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Hello Mr. Jagiela,

Disregard my first email sent. Attached please find a corrected letter.

Mai X. Vang

Legislative Hearing Coordinator
Saint Paul City Council

15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-8563

F: 651-266-8574
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